
To Senators on the Senate Select Committee on Climate Policy, 
 
I feel an intense disappointment at Federal Labor's proposed emission trading scheme.  It seems to 
me worse than useless; in fact it is so poor it does not rate much comment.  It is simply a pretence at 
addressing an urgent issue by a government in thrall to powerful commercial interests. 
 
Peter von Bertouch 
 


